
Wesley Marks, Accounting Manager 
Shuttle Express – C-975 
800 SW 16th Street 
Renton, WA 98057 
September 30, 2013 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Attn:  Records Center 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia WA  98504-7250 

RE: Transmittal of updated tariff for docket TC-131850 

Dear Mr. King: 
 
Shuttle Express is submitting the revised Tariff No 11 reflecting the clarification changes 
requested by Penny Ingram of the WUTC staff. 

This replacement tariff makes the following changes: 

1. Addition of “Base Fare” column title for clarification of base and maximum fares. 

2. Addition of “One-Way” on several pages to provide consistency between the original 
base fare and the new max fares. 

No changes other than those listed above have been made to the originally filed documents. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration; we are optimistic of receiving approval for this 
request from the Commission. 

Respectfully, 

Wesley A. Marks 
Accounting Manager 
 


